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Tu Tangata
Editor

Philip Whaanga takes over the editorship of Tu Tangata
magazine from this issue with the intention of expanding the
readership and building on the base of Te Kaea and Te Maori
magazines.

Philip comes from a varied media background in newspaper,
radio and photography with considerable experience in com-
munity work. Married with three children, Philip is of the Ngati
Kahungunu people.

Regular features on politics, community happenings, health,
people and the arts will continue to be printed in Tu Tangata.
However to reflect the widest possible readership, Tu Tangata
welcomes contributions from the community, be they letters to
the editor or personal viewpoints.

Tu Tangata wants to promote discussion especially on con-
tentious issues, but it should be noted that opinions expressed
are those of individual contributors and not the Department of
Maori Affairs.


